
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YScreen is the emotional health screen offered to all 9th grade students at the high schools in Fond du Lac 

County to identify risk factors for depression, anxiety and suicide.  
 

 

January 2020 

Self-Care in the New Year 
The holidays can be stressful so after New Years can be a great time to focus on self-care. After 

giving to others, it is important to not only focus on your own needs but also provide a good 

example to those around you. Self-care can include facemasks, shopping, meeting with friends, 

bubble baths, being with family or even going to a movie alone. Self-care can also look like 

everyday tasks that are often looked past in the holiday rush. There are six areas to keep in mind 

when working towards positive life balance, which include physical, psychological, emotional, 

spiritual, personal, and professional well-being.  Check out some basic ways for self-care below: 
 

 Get enough rest 

 Eat food that fuels your body (think fruits, veggies, etc.) 

 Be active (playing outside in the snow is a great way to enjoy the cold weather) 

 Read a self-help book 

 Practice asking & receiving help 

 Verbalize your thoughts, needs, and wants clearly 

 Practice forgiveness 

 Plan short and long-term goals; make a vision board 

 Try breathing techniques for 10 minutes out of your day to stay centered 

 Take a moment to focus on the people around you and be thankful 
 

Regardless of the strategy you choose, identifying the need for self-care and thinking about it is a 

great place to start.  Early discussion of self-care between adults and youth can open the door to 

future conversations and earlier identification of concerns a youth may have. 
 

YScreen staff can help identify symptoms of stress in teens and help connect them and their 

families to the appropriate community resources that can address these concerns and help them 

cope. YScreen is available to teens in Fond du Lac County. If you would like to request 

screening for your child or would like more information about YScreen, please contact us at 

(920) 906-6571. 
 

The Fond du Lac Area YScreen Program is administered through Fond du Lac School District with guidance from 

the YScreen Advisory Board. The Fond du Lac Area YScreen program is proud to be supported in part by Agnesian 

HealthCare, a member of SSM Health and Fond du Lac Area United Way. 


